
The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) are also advocating timely investigations by MAS & SGX 

Regulator of malfeasance companies listed on the Singapore Exchange as stated in today's 

Business Times (2nd May 2022). 

Due compensation should also be seeked on behalf of aggrieved investors. This critical 

measure will most definitely help to rebuild trust in our Capital Markets. 

 


